Jeff Winterberg

3306 24th Ave. 1Fl

Astoria, NY 11103

24 June, 2010

To the administrator of the Wilson Lee Memorial Scholarship Fund,

Please let me take this opportunity to express my gratitude upon having been selected for a scholarship.  I am a full-time student working a full-time job and am entering my last year of school.  New York is an expensive city to live in by any objective measure but the added pressure of financing an education has made college all the more challenging for me.  I interrupted my college studies at age eighteen after a single semester following what can only be described as a severe financial crisis within my family.  I only resumed my studies in 2007 after a nineteen-year hiatus.  Needless to say, reintegrating school into my life alongside my career while trying to maintain a decent GPA has been a real challenge.  The added stress of tuition hasn’t made things any easier so an award such as this is a great relief to me and I accept it with real gratitude.  

Many thanks always.

Sincerely,

Jeff Winterberg

